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Glenageary Road Upper Travel Active Scheme 

Dear Residents, 

Dún Laoghaire-Rathdown County Council, in conjunction with the National Transport 

Authority, has planned Active Travel Improvement Scheme on Glenageary Road Upper 

between the Sallynoggin and Killiney Towers Roundabouts.   

Lane Closures will be in place from Wednesday, 7th August 2024 to Friday 23rd August 2024, 

with a one-way system being maintained 24Hrs from Sallynoggin roundabout to Killiney 

Towers roundabout in various phases in order to carry out the final layer of resurfacing on 

Glenageary Road Upper. 

On Wednesday 7th and Thursday 8th August a lane closure will be in place from Sallynoggin 

roundabout to Adelaide junction (Westbound lane) for road milling and resurfacing works.  

During this time, there will be restricted access for residents between houses 118 -148 and 

190-204 in order to carry out these works. We will need to remove the temporary tar at the 

front of each driveway and resurface the road in front of houses entrances restricting access 

and egress for a period of time each day. 

• We ask Residents between 118 – 148 to have left their property before 08:00am on 

Wednesday Morning 7th August as resurfacing works will be commencing. Access 

and egress will be restricted from 08:00am until 18:00pm. 

• We ask Residents between 190 – 204 to have left their property before 08:00am on 

Thursday Morning 8th August as resurfacing works will be commencing. Access and 

egress will be restricted from 08:00am until 18:00pm 

The entrance to Glenageary Park will require milling and resurfacing works at the junction 

with a Stop & Go traffic management operation being carried out on Wednesday 7th and 

Thursday 8th August. There may be delays during the day when resurfacing through 

Glenageary Park junction in order to complete the road resurfacing which is unavoidable.  

We ask for the residents to work with the contractor during this time. We also ask that 

some residents find alternative parking for the day where possible in order for the works to 

be complete as soon as possible and allow full access back to residents each evening. 
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It will not be possible to maintain access/egress throughout the day of resurfacing for these 

properties but as always, we will work with the residents that require access with certain 

circumstances when possible.  

Advance notice of diversion routes will be clearly sign posted on all approaches and 

notification will be given for the various lane closures for each phase for the duration of the 

works.  

Please contact me on 0871727123 (Darren) if you require further assistance. Local 

arrangements can be agreed with the Contractor and the Council site Resident Engineer on 

particular access requirements.  

As always, we appreciate your cooperation with this project.   

 

Scheme Extents 

 

Note: Sallynoggin Roundabout to Adelaide Junction (Westbound lane) - Phase 1 & 2 Resurfacing 

 

Project Updates 

Weekly updates of the scheme will be posted on a weekly basis on the Contractor webpage, 

please see the link below. https://roadstone.ie/glenageary-road-upper-active-travel-scheme 

Contact details For Project 

Darren Jordan (Roadstone Ltd) – 087 172 7123 djordan@roadstone.ie  

Traffic management emergency contacts: Emergency number day or night: 087 272 2276 
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